
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    January 30, 2012 
Time:  12:30 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Fraud Suspects  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Officers are requesting citizens help in identifying four suspects in photos that entered the Walgreens on Jackson St. 
and W. Murdock Ave. and used a stolen credit card to make a purchase on January 4, 2012.   
 
The credit card was reported lost in the area of Taco Bell across the street from the Walgreens by the victim of the theft after noticing 
unauthorized transactions on her account.  The credit card was used to purchase nearly $300 in merchandise.     
 
If anyone has information in regards to the identity of the person in the photo or in regards to the theft, they are encouraged to 
contact Detective Frey at (920) 236-5267 or the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at 
(920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text 
via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
   
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


